
September 22,1995 

Baker Environmental, Inc. 
Airport Office Park, Building 3 
420 Rouser Road 
Coraopolis, Pennsylvania 15108 

(412) 269-6000 
FAX (412) 269-2002 

Commander 
Atlantic Division 
Naval Facilities Engineering Command 
15 10 Gilbert Street (Bldg. N-26) 
Norfolk, Virginia 235 1 l-2699 

Attention: Ms. Katherine Landman 
Code 18232 

Subject: Contract N62470-89-D-48 14 
Navy CLEAN, District III 
Contract Task Order (CTO) 0099 
FY 96 Site Management Plan 
MCB, Camp Lejeune, North Carolina 

Dear Ms. Landman: 

Enclosed please find three (3) copies of the Final Fiscal Year 1996 Site Management Plan (SMP). One copy 
of the SMP has been submitted to MCB Camp Lejeune, USEPA, representatives of North Carolina DEHNR, 
OHM Corporation and members of the TRC. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (412) 269-2053. 

Sincerely, 

BAKER ENVIRONMENTAL, INC. 

Matthew D. Bartman 
Project Manager 

MDB/lq 

Enclosures (3) 

cc: Ms. Lee Anne Rapp, P.E. (w/o enclosure) 
Ms. Beth Colher (w/o enclosure) 
Mr. Neal Paul (w/enclosure) 

A Total Quality Corporation 


